
     
 

September 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Have you ever thought about teaching as a career? Do you know someone who might be interested in 
training to teach?  
 
If so, Lincolnshire Teaching School Alliance SCITT’s one-year postgraduate school-based teacher training 
programme may be for you.  We train primary and secondary teachers in a range of subject across the 
county, offering the opportunity to start a rewarding career through our high-quality supportive programme.   
 
Please come along to our next Train to Teach Information Event, where our friendly team will be able to 
answer any questions you may have.  

 

Train to Teach Information Evenings 
10:00am – 12:00pm 

Saturday 22nd September 2018 

The Keyworth Centre 
The Priory City of Lincoln Academy site  

Lincoln 
LN6 0EP  

 
Our information event will give you the opportunity to learn more about our programme, which will award 
Qualified Teacher Status with a Postgraduate Certificate of Education, through the University of Lincoln. 
 
We can also provide information on the UCAS Teacher Training application system, which this year opens on 
9th October and the funding and bursaries that may be available for many trainees.  
 
If you do have further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.   
 

We look forward to meeting you. 

 

Kind regards 
 
LTSA SCITT Team  
 
www.lincolnshiretsa.co.uk 
Tel: 01522 889297 

@LtsaSCITT  
scitt-enquiries@lincstsa.co.uk 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&source=imgres&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAkQjRwwAGoVChMInNHQt-GKyAIVgdUaCh1ddQeB&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.adweek.com%2Fsocialtimes%2Ftwitter-first-logo%2F500686&psig=AFQjCNEumwpSgxOpPQ6X1NjHNUcH0pv-BA&ust=1443015407992473

